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ORIENTATION PROGRAMME FOR BATCH 2021 

An orientation programme was held on 04thof April 2022 to welcome the new 

batch ofBDS 2021 in fuderprastha Dental College & Hospital. The orientation 

ceremony was attended by the new students and their parents. 

Orientations mark the start of a new beginning. The word 'orient' 

literally means to find one's footing or find your bearings. 

Welcoming the students, Dr.Rahul Paul, Director cum Principal IPDC 

highlighted the importance of value-based education that was being provided by 

the college. Sir impressed upon them to maintain a high degree of discipline and 

decorum for a fruitful learning experience. 

A comprehensive overview of the B.D.S program was given by 

Dr.VikramBlaggana, HOD Department of Periodontology. He briefed the 

students about various aspects pertaining to student life at the campus with an 

emphasis on safety and anti-ragging measures. The students were then 

introduced to their respective teacher guardians which was followed by the data 

entry of all the academic details regarding the students in college software. The 

formal inaugural ceremony concluded with a Q&A session to clarify parents' 

doubts and Lunch which was organized by the college for the students , parents 

and faculty members. 






